
Councilmember ' 

ROBERTO URANGA 
Long Beach, Seventh District 

Date: March 8, 2016 

NB-25 

Memorandum 
City of Long Beach 

Working Together to Seive 

To: 

From: 

Subject: 

Mayor and Members of the City Council 

Councilmember Roberto Uranga, Seventh Distri@ 

District Seven Carry-Over Funds 

RECOMMENDATION: 
Increase appropriations in the General Fund (GF) in the Legislative Department (LD) by 
$40,793, for Council District 7 carry-over funds from FY 2015. These funds will be used for 
community and neighborhood events, meetings and outreach. 

BACKGROUND: 
For fiscal year 2014-2015, Council District Seven had an office budget cost savings of 
$40,793.00. This comes as a result of cost savings and a prudent approach to the 2014-
2015 office budget. 

In past years, the process for a carry-over budget for council offices was to direct the cost 
savings back to departments and specific bureaus for community and neighborhood 
meetings and events. This year, the Seventh District is providing a council letter at the 
request of the City Manager's Office for the 2014-2015 fiscal year carry-over funds. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
The amount of $40,793 directed to the District Seven Office budget. 



City of Long Beach Memorandum 
Working Together to Serve 

REQUEST TO ADD AGENDA ITEM 

Date: March 4, 2016 

To: Maria De La Luz Garcia, City Clerk 

From: Councilmember Roberto Uranga, Seventh District 

Subject: Request to Add Agenda Item to Council Agenda of March 8, 2016 

Pursuant to Municipal Code Section 2.03.070 [B], the City Councilmembers signing 
below request that the attached agenda item (due in the City Clerk Department by 
Friday, 12:00 Noon) be placed on the City Council agenda under New Business via 
the supplemental agenda. 

The agenda title/recommendation for this item reads as follows: 

District 7 Carry-Over Funds 

Council 
District 

( 




